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A message from Miss Towler…

Dear Parents and Carers,

Well we have been blown away with how well the new starters have settled into Team

Venus. Over the last couple of weeks we have welcomed seven new members into the team

and they have been little superstars. Mr Foster, Miss Ambler, Mrs Roche and Mrs James

have been so impressed with how well they are doing! Welcome also to our new families as although some of our new

starters have older siblings in school, several are new families joining our team. We are sure you will love being part of

our school family. Please don’t hesitate to get in touch with either myself, the Early Years Team or Mrs Loney in the

school office if you have any questions or we can help in any way.

On Monday we will begin the week with a visit from Ebor Academy Trust.  Every year a team from our Trust come and

visit to see how we are doing at Tadcaster Primary Academy. We are really looking forward to showing off what we

do. Please say hello to the team if you see them around school and let them know how things are going. Wish us luck!

Have a lovely weekend,

Caroline Towler

Headteacher

Our school attendance this week is: 98.84% FANTASTIC!

Our school attendance target is 97%.

Saturn: 100%  Top Team Attendance 🤩
Neptune: 98.79%

Jupiter: 98.21%

Venus Reception: 97.78%

*Your child’s attendance is compulsory in school and unless they are unwell, we ask that you

ensure they are in school, on time, every day.

What are we learning this term?

As we mentioned last week our whole school topic this term is

Yorkshire! We shared details regarding what each class team

will be learning as a summary. This week we are including the

curriculum focus plans for Teams Jupiter, Saturn  and

Neptune. Please take a look at the page below which is linked to

our website. At the bottom of the web page you will be able to

see a copy of these plans. We hope this gives you a useful

insight into what we are learning this term and allow you to ask

more about what your children have learnt. We are also sending copies of this home tonight for

those families who like to read it on paper!

Find out more about what you child is learning

https://tadcaster.ebor.academy/curriculum/wider-curriculum/


Dates for your diary for the coming weeks

Please see dates for this term’s diary. We will always try to give you as much notice as possible if

circumstances mean that dates need amending.

Dates What’s happening at TPA?

Monday 16th Jan

Ebor School Review: On Monday we will be visited by members of our Academy Trust as

part of our annual school review. Watch out for the team who will no doubt be chatting to

Parents and Carers around school in the morning.

KS2 Football Club with York FC Foundation 3.30pm - 4.30pm. Please collect your child

from the front school entrance

Tuesday 17th Jan KS1&2 Music and Singing Club with Mrs Oldfield 3.30pm - 4.30pm. Please collect your

child from the front school entrance

KS1&2 Dodgeball 3.30pm - 4.30pm. Please collect your child from the front school

entrance

Wednesday 18th

Jan

Team Saturn swimming session

Thursday 19th Jan Team Venus Reception Craft Club with Miss Ambler 3.20pm - 4.25pm. Please collect

your child from the EY front entrance.

KS1&2 Dance Club with York Dance Space 3.30pm - 4.30pm. Please collect your child

from the front school entrance.

Thursday 19th Jan Super Census day lunch: As shared on ParentHub the meal choice will be All Day Breakfast

and Iced sponge with sprinkles. All children in Reception, Year One and Two will be given this

option unless Parents and Carers say otherwise. If your child brings their packed lunch they

will be given a taster as well. If your child is in Key Stage Two then please select the hot

school meal choice on ParentPay.

Friday 20th Jan Individual and Sibling Photographs Day (rescheduled from Autumn Term) - Families with

younger siblings that don’t attend school on a Friday can access school from 8.40am at the

main entrance to have their photographs taken.

Wednesday 25th

Jan

Y6 SATs Parent and Carer information evening at 5.00pm with Mr Sands and Miss

Towler - more details to follow shortly.

Tuesday 7th

February

Safer Internet Day - Our children will be learning all about keeping safe online

Online Safety Parent Information Evening - 3pm How can I keep my child safe online?

Please join Mr Ramzan and Miss Towler to discuss more about how you can ensure that your

child is safe online. More details to follow shortly.

Monday 13th Feb -

Friday 17th Feb

Half Term - School Closed for the week

Monday 20th

February - Friday

24th February

Whole school learning through week celebrating ‘Different Families, Same Love’.

Throughout this week we will be celebrating difference in our families, recognising that

uniqueness is special and that not all families look the same.

Twitter at TPA

Please click on the link below to see if your child is appearing on Twitter right now!

Tadcaster Primary Academy 🌈 (@TadPrimaryAcad)

https://twitter.com/TadPrimaryAcad


SAFEGUARDING AT TPA

If you are concerned about the safety of a child at Tadcaster Primary Academy, please contact our

Designated Safeguarding Lead , Caroline Towler or the Designated Safeguarding Governor who is Kerry Lee,

via the School Office on admin.tad@ebor.academy.

If your concern is urgent and out of school hours, please contact: MAST on 01609 780 780

Our school is proud to say that we take the safety and welfare of all of our children in our community

seriously. We continue to work in partnership with all parents and carers to support with this.

Caroline Towler                                                                          Kerry Lee

Designated Safeguarding Lead                                                  Designated Safeguarding Governor

Community News

A message from Little Helping Hands

‘We want to let as many families in
Tadcaster and the surrounding villages know
about our drop-in event. We run them on the
last Saturday of every month at Tadcaster
Barn Community Centre, and anyone can
come along and take what they need. We
have clothing (0-5 years) , toiletries and
nappies, bedding, blankets and other
essentials. It would be great to share this as
we know times are hard for many families at
the moment.’



Keeping Safe Online with Mr Ramzan

Please see the link below for some useful guidance for Parents regarding World of Warcraft.

This is a popular game which many children access. There are risks when using this app and so

please take a good look at the guidance on this useful poster below. Please note that this is a 12+

APP however we know that younger children may be tempted to play on it.


